
BCSO’s  Captain,  K9  ‘Tusko’
graduate  from  tracking,
narcotics detection academy
“Congratulations to K9 Captain Jeff Williams and his partner
K9 Tusko for graduating from their tracking and narcotics
detection academy today!

The pair spent the last 12 weeks learning tracking patterns,
scent  detection,  and  strategic  techniques  to  search  motor
vehicles, packages, and jail cells. Their efforts will ensure
our facility remains safe for staff and inmates alike.

Congratulations Captain Williams and K9 Tusko. We are proud to
have you on our team at the BCSO.”-Bristol County Sheriff’s
Office.
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